Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 3:26 PM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-08-01 Branch.pdf

That was close, almost went a whole week without the Branch. Good thing there is a cute baby picture or | might have
just let this week slide. Nice to get to end the week on good news.

Rob Farrell

State Forester

Virginia Department of Forestry
900 Natural Resources Drive, #800
Charlottesville, VA 22903

office (434) 220-9047

cell (757) 810-6943

fax (434) 220-9140
rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov
www.dof.virginia.gov




